
Comment from Bruce Bubello 

Totally unnecessary and an invasion of privacy. I do not need or want my car to tell anyone 
or any agency where it is. It is also not a very smart idea to allow any part of vehicle electronics 
to be able to talk to or receive from another car, any data. This could easily lead to problems  
like with computer viruses or someone / something taking over vehicle controls. It also presumes 
that I have or want a cellular plan or a data plan, which not everyone wants or has a need for  
or can afford to pay extra for it. Vote down this invasion of privacy. It is bad enough now that just 
about where ever you go, some camera is watching you and in a lot of areas Automated License 
Plate Readers are watching you and selling your data to private companies or to insurance companies 
to determine driving habit.  

 


